Open Letter to Bill Blair, Federal Minister of Public Safety, Marco Mendocino,
Federal Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship, and Patty Hajdu,
Federal Minister of Health:

| am writing to express my grave concern for and unreserved solidarity with the hunger
strikers currently incarcerated at the Laval Immigration Detention Centre. As a matter of
justice and public safety it is imperative that the federal government heed their demands
for immediate release so that they might better protect themselves and their loved ones
from the onslaught of this COVID19 pandemic.

Mahsi cho,
Glen Coulthard
Associate Professor

Institute for Critical Indigenous Studies and the Department of Political Science
University of British Columbia.



